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Megan,  
 
I hope all is well.   
 
Under Illinois’ open records laws, I’d like to view the salary and/or employment contract of state 
superintendent of education Tony Smith and previous state superintendent of education Christopher 
Koch.   
 
All help in fulfilling this request is greatly appreciated.   
 
Daarel Burnette 
State Policy Reporter 
Education Week 
Office: 301-280-3141 
Twitter: @StateEdWatch @Daarel 
http://blogs.edweek.org/edweek/state_edwatch/ 
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